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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

[ DOCKET N0. 50-461A]
ILLINOIS POWER COMPANY, ET AL.
(CLINTON POWER STATION, UNIT 1)

Notice is hereby given that Dr. Roger Batz has requested a reevaluatinn by the
Director of the Office' of Nuclear Reacter Regulation of the " Updated Finding
of No Significant Antitrust Changes" pursuant to the operating license
antitrust review of the Clinton Power Station, Unit 1. After further review

~

by my staff, I have decided not to change my updated finding.

A copy of my updated finding, the request for reevaluation, and my
reevaluation are available for public examination and copying, for a fee, at
the Commission's Public Document Rosm, 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, DC
20555.

Dated at Bethesda, Maryland, this 02 day of January 1986.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

Original signed by
Darrell G. Eisenhut

Darrell G. Eisenhut, Acting Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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